



# Social Team Meeting

**Date:** Tuesday, January 26, 2021

**Time:** 2:30 - 3:30 pm

**Location:** MMSt Channel (Virtual Inforum)

---

## Agenda:

- Review [survey feedback](#) re: event suggestions (esp. pp. 5-7, 11-12)
  - (take it all with a grain of salt)
- iConference overview and any updates (Julia and I [Natalie] are meeting tomorrow to discuss logistics)
- Coordinate in-class announcements [schedule](#) 1st & 2nd Year Rep
  - I (Annabelle) plan to begin weekly class announcements in Costis' class (if he isn't ok with that I'll ask Professor Mihalache to do announcements during her class)
  - If there are any additional announcements needed Camille-Mary is very open to announcements during her class
- Upcoming:
  - Exhibition info session/student panel
    - Pick a week to propose to Irina for the exhibition panel
  - FIAA collab?
    - (Chantelle) - Natalie and I would like to plan an alumni session for Q&As about entering the job market, working during a pandemic, etc. with some FIAA members and more recent graduates (I do have a few candidates already and would love any additional recommendations of potential participants, especially in unique job positions!)
  - MPOC Activism in Action collab workshop
- Feedback: Institutions to do a virtual tour (Prof. Mihalache organizing)
  - Woodland Cultural Center
- New event ideas (see below)

## Notes:

- Chantelle and I [Natalie] discussed some potential events but we can wait to discuss what event suggestions came out of the survey feedback before committing. Event ideas are:
  - Virtual high fives/shout outs/candy grams for Valentine's Day
    - Only submissions, offline programming
    - No accompanying event
  - Powerpoint night (but make it museum themed!)
    - There was a mention about this in one of the first-year classes there is 100% interest in this!!

- End of March
  - Alumni event with tie-in Musings column
    - Jaime said that Natalie would be cool to write it
    - More details once the alumni contact info is solidified
- iConference updates
  - Theme of resilience, adaptation, amplifying BIPOC Speakers for keynote
  - Happening in mid-late April
  - Video taped presentations so people don't have to be physically present
  - After things are confirmed we can work with social media team for promo
- Panel Dates
  - Exhibition Panel w/ Faculty
    - Two-parts, formal & informal
    - End of February
  - FIAA Panel
    - FIAA members & more recent graduates (past 1-2 years)
    - Ally Forand & Natalie Heaton have expressed interest in addition to two FIAA members
      - Possibly Joanna Wreakes, Defne Inceoglu, Jordan Fee
    - Have a Q&A with set questions and also have the opportunity for students to ask questions
    - First half of March, evening ~6PM EST
      - Not Monday - Wednesday
    - Get express permission to record
  - Lots of concern about internship - perhaps an internship-related info session?

### Action Items

- Melissa/Jordan
  - Email Irina highlighting the interest in internship FAQ/info session
  - Email Irina proposing the end of February for the Exhibition Project Panel
  - In-class announcements
- Chantelle
  - Work on questions for alumni panel
  - Solidify panel date *after* Irina responds (TBD)
- Natalie
  - Work on confirming dates and speakers for iConference
  - General support for Chantelle
- Sarah/Hanna
  - Work on Social Media Promo for Palentine's/Feel Good February
  - Promo for Pet Parade - launching Feb 24th
  - Promo for iConference (TBD)
- Annabelle
  - In-class announcements